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Est 1927
STOKE-ON-TRENT CEMETERIES

These cemeteries include: Burslem, Carmountside, Fenton, Hartshill, Longton, Smallthorne,
Trentham & Tunstall. For your information, unfortunately there are no new graves available at
Longton, Smallthorne and Trentham cemeteries.

NEW GRAVES

These fees include both the cost to purchase a grave and the fee for the interment. All of Stoke-on-Trent cemeteries’
fees depend upon the residency of both the purchaser and the deceased.

A grave purchased by a city resident for a city resident who has passed away £3200
A grave purchased by a city resident for a non-city resident who has passed away £5960
A grave purchased by a non-city resident for a city resident who has passed away £6840
A grave purchased by a non-city resident for a non-city resident who has passed away £9600

RE-OPENING AN EXISTING GRAVE

These fees are based upon the interment being the final full burial in a grave that is still in lease and is dependent
upon the residency of the deceased.

A grave that is being re-opened for a city resident who has passed away £1230

A grave that is being re-opened for a non-city resident who has passed away £1435

NEWCASTLE BOROUGH CEMETERIES

These cemeteries include: Audley, Chesterton, Keele, Kidsgrove, Knutton, Madeley, Newcastle
and Silverdale. For your information, unfortunately there are no new graves available at
Kidsgrove or Newcastle cemetery.

NEW GRAVES

These fees include both the cost to purchase a grave and the fee for the interment. All of Newcastle Borough
cemeteries’ fees depend upon the residency of the deceased.

A grave purchased for a borough resident who has passed away £2880

A grave purchased for a non- borough resident who has passed away £5085

RE-OPENING AN EXISTING GRAVE

These fees are based upon the interment being in a grave that is still in lease and also dependent upon the residency
of the deceased.

A grave that is being re-opened for a borough resident who has passed away £1140

A grave that is being re-opened for a non-borough resident who has passed away £1710

Birch House, Birches Head Road,
Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 6LH
Telephone: 01782 212880

April 2025




